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Congratulations to our newly admitted teacher candidates!  
We are excited to announce these students have met our rigorous process for admission!  

 

Eden Binkley 

Lily Brewer 

Warren Coogle 

Jenny Cosand 

Justin Cutherell 

Sam Dibiasio 

Maddie Difilippo 

T.J. Forrest 

Ashlee Goodpaster 

Savannah House 

Grace Kelley 

Jace Lichtefeld 

Clara McCulley 

Madison Potts 

Michael Quigley 

Hailey Stowe 

Sophie Weber 

Piper Williams 

Scott Zehnder 

 
 



 

  
  
Are you struggling trying to figure out how to do things in SFS, etc.? Check out our You Tube channel 
where Cheryl walks you through the processes. Subscribe and follow 
at https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPnV3i2z_P-tQ6cLJHIyvqA  
We are adding new videos all the time! Have suggestions for tutorials? Let Cheryl know! 
 
  

 
Support Tickets in Standard for Success 
Remember that Standard for Success has a Support Center where you can create a support ticket for any 
problems you may encounter in SFS. Item won't upload.? Make a support ticket - and one of the 
programmers will help you with your individual problem. They are usually amazingly fast to respond and 
if it is a technical issue, they can go in and adjust as needed to "fix" the issue!  
 
Cheryl Torline can unlock your account if you get locked out due to too many password attempts!  
  
The number 1 problem students have with SFS is that they are on the wrong website trying to log in! 

Make sure you are on the correct higher ed website for SFS. https://edu.sfsed.com  
 
 

Previous emails have been sent but all EDU students in fieldwork courses and who 
intend to apply to the program this year require an annual SFS subscription which 
is $100 per academic year through August 2022. If you have questions on this 
requirement, contact Ed St Services for assistance!  
 
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPnV3i2z_P-tQ6cLJHIyvqA
https://edu.sfsed.com/


 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR TEACHER CANDIDATES AND ALL STUDENTS WHO 
MADE THE DEAN'S LIST FOR FALL 2021! WE ARE PROUD OF 
YOU! https://www.hanover.edu/about/news/2022/deans-list-announced-for-fall-
2021/ 
 

 
 

 
COVID 19 REQUIREMENTS AND LIMITATIONS for EDUCATION STUDENTS 
PLEASE NOTE: All students enrolled in EDU 221 or other EDU courses with fieldwork for winter term will need a 
Standard for Success subscription for 2021-2022, as well as a clear Safe Hiring Solutions background check for 
the 2021-2022 Academic year. Students must have proof of being fully vaccinated to be allowed into a local 
classroom field assignment. This is uploaded into the student's Standard for Success profile as we do not have 
access to the College health records.  A booster dose is STRONGLY RECOMMENDED but is not required at this 
time. Students without proof of vaccination will be provided with an alternative assignment. For more 

information, see the RESOURCES tab on our website: https://education.hanover.edu/resources/  

 

 

  

https://www.hanover.edu/about/news/2022/deans-list-announced-for-fall-2021/
https://www.hanover.edu/about/news/2022/deans-list-announced-for-fall-2021/
https://education.hanover.edu/resources/


 

SOPHOMORE INFORMATION ADMISSION TO THE EDUCATOR 
PREPARATION PROGRAM  
 
Late admission is possible for sophomores who want to pursue teacher education but who did not qualify in 
October. Students should have a been in contact with the Education Student Services Coordinator and with 
the Education Department faculty for the appeal process and four-year course plan. Sophomores without 
formal admission at Fall Course Registration should register for other classes and  then will need to add 
Methods (300 level) courses at DROP/ADD in the fall after formal admission in May. Do not panic...this is 
doable! 
 
*Note: formal admission is also required to declare an Elementary Education or Secondary Education major.  
 

EDU 231 Education Law and Ethics  
EDU 231 (Education Law and Ethics) is required for certification in all teacher preparation programs in any 
content area. This course is currently ONLY offered by Dr. Bailey during Hanover's summer sessions, so think 
about your four-year plan when summer course registration opens March 7. This course can be taken in any 
order but must be completed prior to student teaching. Plan wisely if you still need 231! 
 
 
 

 Education Calendar and Reminders 
* Dr. Bailey is on sabbatical for Winter Term 2022 and will return for Spring Term! Please direct routine 
questions to Mrs. Torline and Dr. Hanson. 
 
January 
Mon. Jan. 17: MLK Day (no classes) 

 
 
 
 



FEBRUARY 
Mon. Feb. 14 Student Teaching Seminar #2 9AM to 4PM in Newby Hall 

Mon. Feb. 14: BE OUR EDUCATION VALENTINES! ❤️ 
Fri. Feb. 25 -5PM: Deadline for Sophomores to declare a major (may not declare Elementary or Secondary 
Education major w/o Admission letter) 
 
Winter Break  
 
MARCH 
Mon. Mar. 7: Classes resume. Academic Advising Period and online registration for Summer 2022 courses 
 
APRIL 
Mon. April 4: Online Registration for Fall 2022 courses 
Thur. April 14: Honors Convocation 
Mon. April 18: Winter Term Final Exams 
 
Spring Break 
 
MAY 
Mon. May 2: Classes resume for Spring Term 
Thur. May 26: Professional Educator Induction Ceremony for Seniors! 
Fri. May 27: Baccalaureate and Senior Celebration 
Sat. May 28: Commencement for Class of 2022 
 
JUNE 
Mon. June 6: Summer Session 1 
 
JULY 
Mon. July 13: Summer Session 2 
 
If you have items for our monthly newsletter, please send those to Cheryl Torline   
  

 
 
 


